
Comment on SEPA DNS 24-003 Nixon Grass Carp 

 

Thank you for contac�ng the Squaxin Island Tribe Cultural Resources Department regarding the above 
listed project for our review and comment. We have no specific cultural resource concerns for this 
project. However, if DAHP recommends a survey, or any other addi�onal recommenda�ons, we concur 
with DAHP's recommenda�ons. We would prefer to receive an electronic copy by email once completed. 
If any archaeological or cultural resources are uncovered during implementa�on, please halt work in the 
area of discovery and contact DAHP and the Squaxin Island Tribe’s Archaeologist, Shaun Dinubilo via 
email at sdinubilo@squaxin.us. 
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